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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

March 26, 1990 

Ms. Kris Buettner 
Route 1, Box 308 
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020 

Dear Ms. Buettner: 

RE: 9510 W. Greenfield Avenue, West Allis, Wisconsin 

Carroll D. Besadny 
Secretary 

Box 12436 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212 

Fax: (414) 562·1258 

Fife Ref: 4440 

This letter acknowledges the receipt of the Scope of Work Plan dated March 7, 
1990, for the above referenced site, submitted on your behalf by Miller 
Engineers. The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) approves this 
plan as proposed but reserves the right to require additional work if results 
of this site investigation prove insufficient to: 

1. define the extent and character of contamination at the site, or 

2. develop an adequate remedial action plan. 

Questions regarding this case should be directed to the undersigned at the 
above address or at (414) 562-9685. 

Sincerely, 

a:__Cl_, ) J~~ 
Charles JC/Krohn 
Hydrogeologist, Environmental Response 
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c: SED Case File 
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